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SUBJECT: Checking in
 
HI <First>,
 
Just checking in since we have not received your RSVP to this prestigious event.
 
We know time is your most valuable commodity and it can be difficult to get away, but we guarantee it will be worth it. Not only will you find your time well spent at BITAC, you will find it saves you an enormous amount of time in the future…as Gary Carter mentioned in my original email below.
 
Please check your calendar and let me know if you can attend BITAC Purchasing & Design West October 21 – 23, 2018 in Palm Springs. We would really like to have you there.
 
J. Viola, COO
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